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MEETING OF REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB
MONDAY 13 MAY 2024

MEETING OPENED: 9 am

ATTENDEES: Wally, Jim, Warwick, Marilyn, Joan, Harold, Janice
APOLOGIES: Nil

PREVIOUS MEETING: Meeting held 8 April 2024

Read and accepted.

BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:

1. John Fraser will continue to be the photographer on sponsor days, with Janice taking photos
as required or in John's absence.

2. Paul Newham has donated a set of green, size 3 bowls to Redclaws for all bowlers to borrow
and use. These bowls are not in the shed. If a resident has borrowed these bowls, could you
please return to the shed so that all bowlers can use.

Moved: Jim Seconded: Warwick

Incoming Correspondence:

1. Application for membership: Alan Cooke, villa 36

2. Application for membership: Steve Costabeber, villa 282

3. Application for membership: Nola Costabeber, villa 282

Outgoing Correspondence:

1. OBCH booked 4-5 September 2024 for Beachmere Bay visit

2. Letter to Resident's Association regards Liability Insurance
Moved: Jan Seconded: Wally
REPORTS:

Treasurer's Report:

Financial report presented. April statement received at this time.
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Moved: Warwick Seconded: Harold
Accepted

GENERAL:

1. Twilight bowls will continue being 3.30 pm start until decreed otherwise.

2. State of Origin Wednesday 5 June 2024 will consist of 18 ends. Start time will be 1.30pm.

3. Harold suggested an “International Day” ie Australian born versus Rest of the World born.
The Committee agreed that Harold look into this idea further.

4. Theo set up all the chairs/tables prior to Sunday's big game. This was greatly appreciated. It
must be stated that the bowlers return chairs to their rightful position when the presentation I
s finished. Theo has agreed to continue this practice. Thank you Theo.

5. The Redclaws Committee have always been under the assumption that the Committee
volunteers were automatically covered by the Resident's Association Liability Insurance.
Same as all volunteers. A letter has been sent to the Resident's Association requesting
clarification. As per this meeting, a reply has not been received.

6. The singles championships have been going well. To be finalised by end of May 2024. The
Men and Ladies 3 Bowls Pairs will be placed on the noticeboard this week. At the moment
we have received 22 name for the mens teams and 11 names for the ladies.

7. Darren McCracken (Crackers Bowls Shop) has approached the Committee and requested a
pop up shop in early September when the Beachmere Bay Palm Lake Resort bowlers are in
attendance. This will be discussed further as the event draws nearer.

8. Ralph turns 90 later this year. A bowling day would be great. This to be discussed further.

The meeting closed at 10.07am.

Next meeting to be held Monday 10 June 2024.

Joan Lembcke
President
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